Appendix 1 – Representations received and Council responses
	Date
	Area of Article 4 Direction
	Name of respondent
	Consultation response
	Officer response

	16/12/2020
	Canons Park and Kerry Avenue Conservation Areas
	Mark Woods
	I'm looking for the order and map for the Canons Park and Kerry Avenue Conservation areas, as advertised in the Harrow times on the 10th of December.
	These were provided. It was explained that the Direction would require planning permission for the demolition of boundary treatments where there is already a requirement for planning permission for alteration of a boundary treatment.

	05/01/2021
	Canons Park Conservation Area
	Edwin Soloman
	I am the Chairman of the Canons Drive Estate and a Notice was brought to my attention by a resident 

This Notice posted on a lamp post at the top of Lake View (on the Canons Dive Estate) close to Stonegrove. It would seem no other Notices were placed on the Estate even though it referred to several roads on the Estate.

It refers to Article 4(1) The Direction applies to the development described in the following class of Order

The following permitted development rights are withdrawn relating to schedule 2 of the Order.

It would seem certain Orders are being withdrawn. I am unable to clearly look at the document.

I am surprised as Chair not being notified of such Orders or Restrictions on the Estate

Could you please explain what this refers to and how it could effect residents or the Estate
	He was informed that the formal consultation requirements were followed which included two site notices in the conservation area and he was made aware of the proposals via the consultation process.  It was explained that the Direction would require planning permission for the demolition of boundary treatments where there is already a requirement for planning permission for alteration of a boundary treatment.

	15/03/2021
	Pinnerwood Park Conservation Area
	Jonathan
	Please can you tell me what this is all about.

This is urgent !!!!

Many thanks.
	As above.

	15/03/2021
	Pinnerwood Park Conservation Area
	Gerry Hawkins
	I have just noticed a sign near the Green in Woodhall Gate about fences and gates needing planning permission.  I wondered why it has been posted at this time, if it is the only notice on the estate and does it include repairs etc. Could you please give me a ring to talk about it. 
	As above.

	19/03/2021
	Pinner High Street
	Graham Leadbetter
	Our neighbour alerted us to a Planning Notice displayed in Pinner High Street about our house, Church Cottage, Church Lane, Pinner.  The notice refers to the withdrawal of development rights.

We have not received any direct communication about this and are surprised to find out from a neighbour.  

We have read the notice and have to admit to not really understanding what it means.  Would you please mind helping us and explaining what it means to us in layman’s terms.

Thank you very much.
	It was explained that the Direction would require planning permission for the demolition of boundary treatments where there is already a requirement for planning permission for alteration of a boundary treatment.




